From: David Aldi <DAldi@sgcsd.net>
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2023 12:18 PM
To: Catie Magil <cmagil@sgcsd.net>
Subject: RE: New Appointment

Catie,

| will be resigning from my Teacher Aide Position in the Life skills Class effective March 24, 2023 in order
to accept the position of Teaching Assistant which starts on March 27, 2023.

Thank you,

Dave Aldi



